CITY OF BALTIMORE

KURT L. SCHMOKE, Mayor



OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 250 City Hall Baltimore, Maryland 21202

August 30, 1998

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR KURT L. SCHMOKE

Dear Friends:

It is my great pleasure to warmly welcome the Third International Symposium on Aquatic Animal Health to Baltimore.

We are proud to be Host City for a symposium that brings together aquatic animal health specialists from across the world to exchange information and ideas relating to fish, shellfish, sea turtles and marine mammals. Your commitment to education the public about the importance of aquatic animal health is commendable.

While you are here, I hope you take the time to visit our city's many exciting attractions. Baltimore has it all - from our sparkling Inner Harbor to our wonderful restaurants, fascinating museums, historical sites, thrilling sports teams and warm friendly people. Regardless of where your interests lie, Baltimore has something for everyone.

Best wishes for a productive symposium. Thank you for visiting us.

Sincerely, Kunt Schmok

Mayor